
DEPT: Board of Supervisors

THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS OF THE COUNTY OF STANISLAUS
ACTION AGENDA SUMMARY

*A-3aBOARDAGENDA# _

AGENDA DATE October 30,2012

4/5 Vote Required YES D NO I:!l
Urgent 0 Routine [!]

CEO Concurs with Recommendation YES 0 0
(Information Attached)

SUBJECT:

Approval of Appointment of Diana Orem to the Mental Health Board

STAFF RECOMMENDATIONS:

Appoint Diana Orem as the Supervisorial District Four representative to the Mental Health Board to a
term ending on June 30, 2013.

Contact person: Christine Ferraro Tallman, Clerk of the Board Telephone: 525-4494

FISCAL IMPACT:

There is no fiscal impact associated with this item.

BOARD ACTION AS FOLLOWS:

No. 2012-526

On motion of Supervisor QbL~~C!. . ,Seconded by Supervisor WithJ9YL _
and approved by the following vote,
Ayes: Supervisors:_Cble~a,-'t{jthJ9w.,_M9HteLtb~D_e_ Mar1i.!1htn_d_ C_h_aJUIlp[tOJ2cieD - __
Noes: Supervisors: t'to_n_~ _
Excused or Absent: Supervisors:__~9D~ _
Abstaining: Supervisor..: t{Q.rltl _

1) X Approved as recommended
2) Denied
3) Approved as amended
4) Other:
MOTION:

ATTEST:
~~

CHRISTINE FERRARO TALLMAN, Clerk File No.



BEHAVIORAL HEALTHAND RECOVERYSERVICES
A MentalHealth, AlcoholandDrugService Organization

Striving to be the Best

TO:

FROM:

SUBJECT:

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

lOll OCT r I A 1'= O?

October 10,2012

Christine Ferraro Tallman

Clerk to the Boa~~ o~JPervi:ors ~U

Linda Torres / .'~;j(ljct.-,~6 .4../
Executive As~ri?

MENTAL HEALTH BOARD

MADELYN SCHLAEPFER, PH.D., CEAP
Director

800 Scenic Drive, Modesto, CA 95350
Phone: 209.525-6225 Fax:209.525-6291

We received the attached applications for appointment to the Mental Health Board from
Alfred Garcia, Diana Orem and Jerald Rhine.

Mr. Garcia resides in District 3, and there is a vacancy in District 3. We request that Mr.
Garcia be appointed to the vacancy in District 3. Mr. Rhine also resides in District 3 and
with the appointment of Mr. Garcia, there will no longer be a vacancy in District 3. There is
a vacancy in District 1, and an out-of-district appointment is requested for Mr. Rhine. Ms.
Orem is a resident of District 2, and there is also not a vacancy in District 2. There is,
however, a vacancy in District 4. We are also requesting an out-of-district appointment for
Ms. Orem. With the appointment of the three applicants, the membership of the Mental
Health Board will be full.

The Executive Committee of the Mental Health Board met with all of the applicants and
believe that each applicant brings a unique and needed perspective to the Mental Health
Board. The Executive Committee recommends the appointment of Mr. Garcia, Mr. Rhine
and Ms. Orem. The Department concurs with this recommendation.

Attach.


